
  
CPR/AED Course – Thursday October 10, 2024 or 

March 13, 2025 
Basic First Aid Course – Thursday October 17, 2024 or 

March 20, 2025 
Stop the Bleed Course - Thursday October 24, 2024 or 

March 27, 2025 
  
American Red Cross (ARC) CPR/AED & Basic First Aid on Thursday 
October 10 & 17, 2024 or March 13 & 20, 2025 from 6 pm to 9 pm each 
evening.    Students who successfully complete the course will receive 
an ARC CPR & Basic Frist Aid Card which is good for two years from 
the date of the course.  This program is offered in a traditional classroom 
setting. Cost of the course is $75 per student   
 

Stop the Bleed on Thursday October 24, 2024 or March 27, 2025 from 
6 pm to 9 pm is a national campaign to cultivate grassroots efforts that 
encourage bystanders to become trained, equipped, and empowered to 
help in a bleeding emergency before professional help arrives. Cost of 
the course is $25 
 

Take both courses save $15.00 and you owe $85 per student which 
includes the cost of training materials, textbook and the 
certifications. To register for the course email Lead Instructor:  
 

John Mulloy at: jmulloy01821@gmail.com 

Registrations will be accepted as payment is received no saving of 
seats.  Once you are registered for the course, I must also insist on a no 
refund policy unless I can fill your slot in the course.  Location for the 
course is in the greater Harvard, MA area and will be shared once you 
are registered. 
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